
Dear NU Family,

I am still reflecting on the beautiful message Dr. Brodin left us with on Friday as she closed the 
Covenant series: Our God has established a covenant to fulfill all covenants with us! It is 
completely founded upon His faithfulness. Because of Jesus, we now live in a reality where 
"religion is grace and ethics are gratitude" (Thomas Erskine). What a joy!

We now head into our next series, Parables. We have an incredible line-up of faculty, staff, 
and guest speakers excited to their thoughts and reflections on the spiritual truths taught by 
Jesus.

COMING UP THIS WEEK
Mon, Sept 26 | Monday Devos: Dr. Will Mari | Butterfield Chapel Balcony, 10 & 11:20am 
Mon, Sept 26 | Pursuit w/ special guest from New Life Church | Butterfield Chapel, 8:30pm 
Wed, Sept 28 | Chapel: Dr. Josh Ziefle | Butterfield Chapel, 10 and 11:20am 
Fri, Sept 30 | Chapel: Pastor Christian Dawson | Butterfield Chapel, 10 & 11:20am

Praying that you would become more aware every day of God's amazing, amazing grace,
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